
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD 
November 14, 2024 

 
IN THE MATTER OF: 
 
AMENDMENTS TO 35 ILL. ADM. CODE 
SUBTITLE B 

) 
) 
) 
) 
 

 
 
     R 18-21 
     (Rulemaking – Air) 

HEARING OFFICER ORDER 
 

On November 7, 2024, the Board held its second hearing in this rulemaking in the 
Michael A. Bilandic Building in Chicago.  On November 14, 2024, the Board’s Clerk received 
the transcript of the second hearing (Tr.2). 

 
As discussed at the hearing, the post-hearing comment period in this proceeding will 

remain open until Friday, December 6, 2024.  Tr.2 at 9; see 35 Ill. Adm. Code 102.108(b).  
Anyone wishing to file post-hearing comments before the Board considers proposed 
amendments for first notice is directed to do so by that date.  Comments must be filed 
electronically through the Clerk's Office On-Line (COOL) on the Board's website 
(pcb.illinois.gov).  Questions about filing comments can be directed to the Clerk's Office at 312-
814-3461. 
 

IT IS SO ORDERED. 
 

_________________________ 
Timothy Fox, Hearing Officer 
Illinois Pollution Control Board 
60 East Van Buren Street, Suite 630 
Chicago, Illinois 60605 
312-814-6085 
tim.fox@illinois.gov 


